[image: image1.png]


[image: image2.emf])





















�





October 26, 2012





IXL


As you know, students are expected to master an IXL skill every week and practice the other assigned skills.  This week’s skills are B.7, C.5 and C.2.  This assignment is due on Friday, November 2nd.  Students will receive a grade for this assignment from the following rubric.


100% - Practice 3 skills AND Master 1 skill


85% - Master 1 skill


75% - Practice 3 skills


65% - Practice 2 skills


50% - Practice 1 skill


0% - Practiced 0 skills








Conference dates/times will be sent home early next week.  Please sign and return immediately so that we can accommodate all parents.  Thank you!  





Halloween is on Wednesday.  If your child is dressing up, please send him/her to school on Monday in costume.  Please leave all weapons and masks at home.  We will be having our breakfast during the morning and the parade is at 10.  Everyone is invited to watch the parade!





Halloween Treats


Students are allowed to bring in treats to pass out on Halloween if they wish. All treats will be sent home; not treats will be eaten at school.  





*Please save all assignments until test time.  All graded assignments can be used as study guides.





    Upcoming Dates





Oct. 31 	Parade 10


		Dismissal @ 11:32am


Nov. 2	End of 1st Quarter


Nov. 4	Daylight Savings


Nov. 6	No School


Nov. 7	GPTO Meeting 7pm


Nov. 10	Mom to Mom 8:30-1


Nov. 12-16 Book Fair Week


Nov. 12	Spirit Wear Sale Begins


Nov. 14	Picture Retakes


		Conferences 5-8pm


Nov. 15	Dismissal @ 11:32am


		Conferences 12-3 & 5-8


Nov. 20	Spirit Wear sale ends


Nov. 21-23 Thanksgiving Break


		





	








In an effort to be environmentally friendly, we have been making enough copies for each child to receive one handout.  We are encouraging students to be responsible for their belongings although we understand there are occasional times when papers are misplaced.  For this reason, we are putting as much on our website to help you print additional copies at your convenience.  We are also showing the fourth graders how to do this as well.  


Thanks for your understanding!








Don’t forget to check us out at fourthgradegraebner.weebly.com


AND


Graebner’s PTO website at


www.graebnerpto.com














